
Norman is a real person and is our expert head
of Quality Assurance. Norman appears here to
bring to your attention features, technical or
quality issues.
More importantly the reasons why, on
occasions, it's worth paying a little more for a

product that may look similar to a cheaper
alternative but is much better.

norman says
Health and Safety executive guidance regulations recommend a flexible isolating hose to be used between the air tool
and coupling, thus isolating the tool’s vibration; this is called a “whip” hose. The international standard (ISO 6150)
recommends a minimum of 300mm of flexible hose to be used between a vibrating tool and quick-action coupling.




